RECORD OF THE PROCEEDINGS OF THE REGULAR BOARD MEETING OF THE
PAGOSA FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS

November 9, 2021

Call To Order

The Public Hearing on the Proposed Budget and the Regular Meeting of the Pagosa Fire
Protection District Board of Directors was suspended Tuesday, November 9, 2021, due to the
lack of a quorum.

There was not anyone from the public in attendance.



